
 

 

Advance notice of an International Workshop Group Analysis with 

Children and Adolescents – Frankfurt 2025  

An understanding for group analytical processes and the development 

of concepts for diverse settings have proven very effective when working 

with groups of children and adolescents, both within the therapeutic and 

pedagogic fields. In the past 19 years experiences in this work have been 

shared and evaluated at annual workshops in German-speaking Europe.  

It seems timely, therefore, to create a second international forum, which 

can profit from the insights of even more participants from different 

countries. In cooperation with the Frankfurt University of Applied 

Sciences, the Association for Group Analysis with Children and 

Adolescents (GaKiJu/www.kindergruppenanalyse.de) we would like to 

invite all interested colleagues to an international workshop in Frankfurt.  

The workshop will take place from Friday, September 19th till Sunday 

September 21th in 2025 at Nibelungen Platz 1, 60318 Frankfurt.  

A lively weekend with panel discussions, group sessions, case 

presentations and many stimulating conversations (all in English) is in 

store for us. The registration link will be available as of Spring 2024. 

With our best regards, 

 

Katrin Stumptner, Carla Weber, Gerhild Ohrnberger, Furi Khabirpour 

 


